
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

TO:             The Board of Education 

                    Dr. Al Roberts, Superintendent 

 

FROM:       Therese O’Neill, Assistant Superintendent for Finance & Operations 

 

SUBJECT:  Recertification of Hazardous Routes 

 

DATE:        June 26, 2012 

 

Per Section 29-C of the Illinois School Code, the Board of Education is required annually to review hazardous 

conditions of approved crossings and certify to the State Superintendent that they remain unchanged.  Attached 

is the list of Hazardous Crossings, which has not changed for the past three school years that the Administration 

is bringing forward for the Board’s review and final approval at its July 17, 2012 meeting.  Once approved, this 

information will be forwarded to the State Superintendent of Education. 
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